
NOTICE 
SHORT RUN MARGINAL COST DISCUSSION PAPER 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 
 

The Authority has received submissions in response to its discussion paper on Short Run 
Marginal Cost which was published on 9 January 2008. 

This discussion paper was issued in the interests of advancing the debate in economic 
regulation and to assist market participants in their understanding of short run marginal cost. 

The Authority is required, under the Market Rules, to ensure that there is no abuse of market 
power within the Wholesale Electricity Market and therefore, with the assistance of the 
Independent Market Operator, monitors market generators’ portfolio supply curves to ensure 
that they reflect the market generators’ reasonable expectations of short run marginal cost. 

Copies of the submissions are available on the Authority’s web site.  
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